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17 December 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 5 Transition Activity 

 

As part of our transition plan for children moving onto secondary education, we work closely with 

Wolsingham Comprehensive School to develop opportunities for our children in Year 5 to attend 

taster sessions for subjects they don’t have access to at Primary School. 

 

I am delighted to let you know that your child will be attending Wolsingham Comprehensive School 

every Friday afternoon for half a term to attend Photography lessons. Their first session will be on 

Friday 10th January 2020. They will be supervised by a member of staff from our school who will 

accompany them throughout the afternoon. They will leave after lunch and will return in time for 

collection at the normal time. 

 

If you are not planning for your child to attend Wolsingham Secondary School, this does not affect 

this activity – they will still be attending and taking advantage of this incredible opportunity. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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